Oxford Diocesan Guild of Church Bell Ringers
Reading Branch Annual General Meeting
Chantry House, Henley on Thames
Saturday 9th February 2019 10.00 – 11.00

7a: Treasurer's Report

We have had another good year. Thank you all for your prompt Payment of Subscriptions etc, and monies in the branch bell fund box at Branch practices. Especial thanks for the donation to the bell fund in lieu of parking charges at the hospital (thank you Jenny for the use of your Drive)

My Grateful thanks to the Independent Examiners for checking the accounts so speedily (in fact last year I was able to send a copy to the Guild on the 4th January)

I know the Balance looks high at the moment but I know of several Towers that are planning major works and will be approaching the Branch for a grant towards the work. This will only be payable on completion and inspection of the work)

The Entry for postage this year is for post of guild Reports, Odd Bob requests for 2019 Subscriptions

I would like to remind all members that Grants are available to help with the cost of attending Guild courses and work on the bells.

Once again many thanks to you all for making my life so easy

K.W.Vernon

Branch Treasurer